
Janice Williams
Rn

From: Pelham, Shasta <PelhamS@lIcfla.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 2:00 PM

To: Janice Williams

Cc: Medearis, Katrina; McGhin, Brandy; Waldron, Shelby

Subject: 324 NW Johnson St.

Ms. Janice,

Per our conversation, the City has provided water and sewer to 324 NW Johnson St. in the past.
The utility account has been inactive since 2010.

Shasta M. Pelham
Utility Service Coordinator

pelhams@Icfla.com

Phone: (386) 719-5786

Fax: (386) 719-5837

AF
LARECITY

PLEASE NOTE:Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to orfrom City officials

regarding City business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communications

may be subject to public disclosure.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication fromthe sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and

others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or

taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived. We have implemented HAVEN™,

from Corvid Cyberdefense which protects our networks, data, email and endpoints with leading edge threat prevention controls
and 24x7x365 threat detection and monitoring. To find out more Click Here.


